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LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT

April 22, 2004
To:  William T. Lichter, Village Manager

From: Ray Byrne
Chief of Police

Re:  Award of Medal of Valor
Officers Steve Pokorny and Dan Kelly

At the regularly scheduled Village Board of Trustees Meeting on May 6™, the police
department would like to make a brief presentation of Medals of Valor to Officers
Steve Pokorny and Dan Kelly. Both officers were involved in an incident with an
armed, suicidal subject who they eventually disarmed and gained proper medical
treatment for.

I would respectfully request that you place this on the Village Board’s agenda.

cc: Command Staff



